
Headteacher’s Message 

Thank you to everyone who took part in Sparkle Day on Monday. We raised 

£145.50 for this worthwhile charity! 

On Monday our Y4 children visited the Masjid-e-Saliheen Mosque in 

Broadgate, Preston as part of their RE learning. The children were excellent 

ambassadors for the school and we are very grateful to the mosque for looking 

after us.  

On Tuesday, our Year 6 children attended Blackburn Cathedral for the leavers’ 

service. It was a lovely service and I was honoured to have been asked by the 

Diocese to do one of the Bible readings.  

Finally, don’t forget the PTFA summer fair this evening from 5pm—7pm. The            

weather is set to be good! Please do come along and join us. Just a polite     

reminder that smoking/ vaping and dogs are not allowed on school premises.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: thankfulness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

   

 

 

07.07.23—Summer Fair 

14.07.23—reports out to 

parents 

19.07.23—Y6 BBQ at 6pm 

20.07.23—Y6 leaver’s 

worship afternoon 

20.07.23—PTFA end of 

year disco  

21.07.23—school closes at 

2pm for the summer 

break 
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PTFA News 

The summer fair is this evening! See you there.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that a new UK government campaign 

hopes to encourage young people to ‘respect, protect and enjoy’ the countryside. The campaign 

follows new research from Natural England, which shows that 80% of children and young people 

agreed that looking after the environment was important to them, and 83% said they wanted to 

do more to look after nature and wildlife. The well-known cartoon character, Shaun the Sheep is 

the new face of the Countryside Code. The children considered the question: ‘Should everyone 

learn the Countryside Code?’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this 

newsletter. 

 

Reflection Time 

‘Be grateful to God for your family, friends and loved ones. He fills us all with His grace, and He 
ignites us with his wise words through prayer and the Bible.’ 

                                                                                                                      1 Corinthians 1:4-5 

This week in our worship, Reverend Nelson led us in our worship. He asked us to think about    
being thankful for our family.  He talked about baptism and the baptism of his grandchild on 
Sunday, which was a big family event. Reverend Nelson showed the children the baptism robe 
that has been passed down from generation to generation.  

 

 



 

 

Courageous Advocacy 

Has your child done something for charity or the community? 

For example, a sponsored walk for a specific charity or litter 

picking at a local park? If so, we would love to hear from you. 

We are creating a display in the main entrance to showcase 

some of the work our children do outside of school to help 

good causes. Please send any pictures and brief details to       

bursar@coplane.lancs.sch.uk or SeeSaw. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Holiday Dates 

The governors have approved 2024/ 2025 holiday dates. Here is 

a reminder of 2023/24 as well as 24/25: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Friday 21st July 2023 

 

 

Choice of filled sandwiches 

Buffet Sausage Rolls 

Picnic Crudités 

Crisps and Juice 

Ice-cream 

 

Please see the menu above for an upcoming Teddy Bears Picnic lunch. 

If your Junior child/children usually have a packed lunch, and would like to have the special 
lunch, please pay £2.35 via the Eduspot link.  If your child usually has a school dinner, they will 

automatically have the special lunch. 

If your Infant child has a packed lunch and would like the lunch, just contact the office and they 
can be added on for the day, no payment is required as all infants are on universal free school 

lunches. 

DEADLINE FOR PAYMENT/INFANT REQUEST :- FRIDAY 14TH JULY 2023 

SPECIAL LUNCH IS ON FRIDAY 21ST JULY 2023 

N.B PLEASE DO NOT BRING 
TEDDY BEARS TO SCHOOL FOR 

THE LUNCH – THANK YOU 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






